
Welcome to Thrive Family Programs. We are pleased to welcome you back to in-person programs. 
We care deeply about safety for you, your child(ren) and our staff. We have Communicable Diseases 
protocols in place informed by direction from the Provincial Health Officer and WorkSafe BC.  We ask 
that you review and follow these guidelines: 

Please do not come to program if you or your child(ren)are feeling ill and have any of the following 
symptoms:  

a. Fever, chills, cough or worsening chronic cough, shortness of breath, sore throat, runny
nose, loss of sense of taste or smell, headache, fatigue, diarrhea, nausea and vomiting,
or muscle aches

b. You have been in contact with someone who is confirmed to have, or is under
investigation for, COVID-19

If you, or a family member, have symptoms of COVID-19 please do not attend program until: 
a. You and your child(ren) have tested negative for COVID-19 and are/or are symptom free

To keep everyone safe in the space we will: 
a. Require all adult participants, and children who are capable to wear a mask
b. Require participants to wash/sanitize hands upon entering/leaving space
c. Reduce the number of toys used by multiple children, and provide alcohol spray for

sanitization of bikes/equipment
a. Ask participants to bring their own food and beverage to enjoy
b. Sanitize high touch surfaces indoors daily

Although safety protocols are in place, please understand that you are assuming risk of exposure to the 
coronavirus and/or other public health risks. 

Additional Program Details: 
• Our Thrive Family Centre Maplewood is located at 399 Seymour River Place, at the end of the Maplewood 

Farm driveway.  You can access the program through the back gate. 

• We are a rain or shine program, so please come dressed for the weather.

We are looking forward to seeing you all soon! 

• Our Thrive Family Centre West Vancouver is located at West Vancouver Community Centre (2121 Marine 
Drive).  You can access the program through the outside door. 


